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From: ICEE November [mailto:icee.nov2014@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, 13 September 2014 8:21 AM

To: Ciorstan Smark

Subject: Re: Submission to ICEE

Title: Changing Symbols of Accountability in South Kalimantan Provincial Government Reporting 1945-2009

Dear Dr. Ciorstan Smark,

Congratulations. Your abstract has been accepted by the review committee. We will send you an email shortly with the
details of the registration process. If you have any colleagues that may still be interested in attending the conference,
please let them know that they can still submit an abstract up until 10 October 2014. If they want to have the paper
published they will need to submit a completed paper by that date.

Thank you for your interest in the conference and we look forward to seeing you in Bali in November.

ICEE-Committee

Inline image 1

On Thu, Aug 28, 2014 at 3:35 PM, Ciorstan Smark <csmark@uow.edu.au> wrote:

Dear ICEE Organising Committee,

Please find attached our abstract for presentation at the ICEE 2014 International Conference on Emerging
Economies.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes,

‘Glorstan cgmarg

|Dr Ciorstan Smark |
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